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-----Original Message----- 
From: Al Poplawsky (alpopsky@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 4:14 PM 
To: secretary  
Subject: PAC-E-23-17 Public Comment 
 
CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE 
you click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with 
any concerns. 
 
Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission,  
  
I am very concerned about Rocky Mountain Power's new cost-benefit study on rooftop solar. It 
underestimates the value of solar by intentionally excluding measurable environmental and related 
benefits that impact customer rates. This threatens fair compensation for Idaho families, businesses, 
farms, schools, and other local entities that benefit from locally-owned solar.   
 
We've already seen the impact of unfair reduced rates for Rocky Mountain Power customers in Utah, and 
for Idaho Power customers in Idaho.  Please don't let this trend impact Rocky Mountain Power 
customers in rural eastern Idaho. 
 
Idahoans deserve rooftop solar rates based on a more fair and complete analysis.  I urge you to reject 
Rocky Mountain Power's study.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Al Poplawsky   
463 indian Hills Dr  
Moscow, ID 83843  
alpopsky@gmail.com  
(208) 882-3959  
  
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with 
Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at 
member.care@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5673. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Cathy Anderson (rkcjanderson@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 4:29 PM 
To: secretary 
Subject: PAC-E-23-17 Public Comment 
 
 
Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission,  
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I am very concerned about Rocky Mountain Power's new cost-benefit study on rooftop solar. It 
underestimates the value of solar by intentionally excluding measurable environmental and related 
benefits that impact customer rates. This threatens fair compensation for Idaho families, businesses, 
farms, schools, and other local entities that benefit from locally-owned solar.   
 
We've already seen the impact of unfair reduced rates for Rocky Mountain Power customers in Utah, and 
for Idaho Power customers in Idaho.  Please don't let this trend impact Rocky Mountain Power 
customers in rural eastern Idaho. 
 
Idahoans deserve rooftop solar rates based on a more fair and complete analysis.  I urge you to reject 
Rocky Mountain Power's study.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Cathy Anderson   
14580 Midway Rd  
Nampa, ID 83651  
rkcjanderson@gmail.com  
(208) 466-9175  
  
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with 
Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at 
member.care@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5673. 
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